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18th September 2019  

  

  

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

THE LADIES' COLLEGE SPONSORED SWIM 2019  

  

We are once again holding a SPONSORED SWIM. This will take place in the week beginning 30 th 

September for Remove to Lower Five. It will take place during your daughter's normal swimming lesson. 

U4's on Wednesday 2nd October and L5 on Friday 4th October. 

  

In previous years we have installed a new pool surround, the trim trail, gym equipment, airtrack and 

poolside sunshades.  We are very grateful for all donations and appreciate your generosity over the 

years.  This year, we are hoping to replace the diving blocks at the deep end of the pool.  

  

The guidelines for the event are as follows:  

  

1. Students to swim 20 lengths as fast as possible  

2. Students are encouraged to bring in cakes and a drink to have after they have completed the swim  

3. There will be tutor group and individual prize for the best cakes and most money raised and fastest  

times.  

4. All monies collected must be handed to the Bursar’s Office or your daughter’s PE Teacher during 

the lesson, in a sealed envelope with their name, tutor group and amount enclosed clearly marked.    

5. Staff session. Students can pay £1 to watch the staff do their lengths at lunchtime on Friday 4th 

October 2019  

6. HAVE FUN!  

 

If you or your daughter has any queries, please contact me at school.   

  

I do hope you will be able to support us again this year.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  Helen Le Maitre 

  

Mrs Helen Le Maitre  

Head of Physical Education  
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THE LADIES' COLLEGE  

SPONSORED SWIM  

2019  

  

NAME…………………………………………………………………………..FORM……………………

  

  

Complete 20 lengths in the fastest time possible.  Please hand your money into the Finance Office or your 

PE Teacher (during your PE lesson)   

 

In a sealed names envelope with the amount and your tutor group clearly marked  

 

NAME    DONATION  TOTAL  

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

  Total   Collected =    

  

  

  

 


